
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Village of North Prairie 

 

The Village of North Prairie Village Board will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, February 14, 

2019, at 7:00 pm, at the North Prairie Village Hall, located at 130 N. Harrison Street, North Prairie, 

WI, to consider an ordinance to conditionally rezone two parcels along Dable Road (CSM 11790 Lot 2 

and Lot 3) which were recently attached to the Village of North Prairie. The Plan Commission will 

review the proposed ordinance and consider approval of the ordinance under certain conditions on 

February 12, 2019. The proposed ordinance would rezone Lot 2 and Lot 3 currently located at W315 

S6117 Dable Road, Mukwonago, WI  from A-T (Agricultural-Transitional) to R-1 (Single-Family 

Residential). 

 

A copy of the draft ordinance is posted on the Village's website at http://www.northprairie.net and is 

available for inspection at the Village Hall during regular business hours. 

 

For information regarding this public hearing, contact Rhoda Bagley, Village Clerk/Treasurer, at 262-

392-2271 during regular office hours. All interested parties will be heard. 

 

Please note, that upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of individuals 

with disabilities through appropriate aids and services. For additional information or to request this 

service, please contact Rhoda Bagley, Village Clerk/Treasurer, at 262-392-2271. 

 

Rhoda Bagley, Village Clerk/Treasurer 
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